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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8700.1 
 
Date of response: 11/06/2024 
 
Request: 
 
The fire brigade officers conducted a Fire Safety inspection in Q4 2022, but we have not received any 
paperwork from that visit. I know it has been over a year since that visit, but I hope you keep a record 
and can send it to us for our records. Address: LONGCHAMP 28 New Bond Street W1S 2RJ 
 
Response: 
 
Our Fire Safety Team have checked and there is no record of a Fire Safety Audit in 2022 for 
LONGCHAMP 28 New Bond Street W1S 2RJ.  
 
Our records do show that a building consultation (BCC) response was sent for this address in 2022, I 
have included the BCC letter below. Personal data has been removed under section 40 of the FOIA –
Personal Information. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information  
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website:  
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us 
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The London Fire Brigade promotes the installation of sprinkler suppression systems, as there 
is clear evidence that they are effective in suppressing and extinguishing fires; they can help 
reduce the numbers of deaths and injuries from fire, and the risk to firefighters. 
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